Friends of the Spit

P.O.Box 51518
2140A Queen Street East
Toronto ON MA4E 3V7 “

info@friendsofthespit.ca
www.friendsofthespit.ca
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(See the attached pdf from the TRCA)

The death of public consultation ??

For years now, as we have been watching the new
Ashbridges Bay Landform Project being constructed, we
have been asking that the TRCA really involve actual Spit
users in the planning of this new landform, and we were

promised consultations .... now it’s just a

PUBLIC DROP-IN EVENT

6 pm to 8 pm, Wednesday, June 19th
At the Spit entrance pavilion
IF YOU CAN ATTEND, please do; and in any case,
PLEASE do complete the online questionnaire.

Many Thanks!



